UCM SPRING RETREAT

Everyone is welcome to join us. (Invite a friend!) The cost is \$25, which includes all transportation, housing, food, and swimming costs. If you are having trouble rounding up the money, please talk to David, Charlie, or Rachel.

We will be leaving on Friday, February 11. We are meeting at the UCM office (306 Constitution Hall) at 6:00 P.M. We will return Sunday, February 13, by 4:00 P.M.



YOU NEED TO BRING THE FOLLOWING:

Toiletries

Warm shoes or boots

Bottle of drinking water

Warm clothing

Medications you need

Pillow

Swimsuit/towel Flashlight

Warm sleeping bag (If you don't have one, talk to David ahead of time) And most importantly-- DON'T FORGET YOUR BIBLE!



YOU MAY ALSO WANT TO BRING:

Frisbee, football, board games, etc. Snacks

We will be collecting the money on Friday in the office before we leave. Hope you can join us!